MINUTES
CITY OF BROOKINGS
PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION
May 3, 1972

The meeting was called to order at 7:45 p.m. by Chairman
Allan Ettinger. Members attending were: Marshall Hoppin,
Del Oliver, and Mayor Les Williams.

Attending the meeting from Azalea School were Pam Batty
and Vicki Anderson.

The minutes of April 5, 1972, meeting were read and approved.

NEW BUSINESS

Marshall Hoppin reported he had prices on park equipment
and had given them to the president of JCs, Larry Hagberg,
who was of the opinion this organization could raise the
entire amount required.

OLD BUSINESS

Don Eagleton, associated with phone company, has informed
the Commission the company is cutting posts and will furnish
posts for park tables and benches when they are notified of
lengths required.

Meeting adjourned at 8:25 p.m.
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